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Order Placement and Delivery Schedule for Week of Christmas Day 2024  

 
To: ALL NAN Customers  

Re: Order Placement and Delivery Schedule for the Week of Christmas Day 2024 
 

NAN will be closed on Christmas Day, Wednesday December 25th.   Below is the order placement day and 

delivery day for the week of Christmas Day - Monday December 23rd through Friday December 27th. 
 

Please take note: We must have ALL orders no later than 12pm on the previous BUSINESS DAY prior to the 

scheduled delivery day to ensure on time delivery. No late orders or any add-ons to orders can be accepted 

beyond 12pm. So, please plan ahead and have your complete order submitted to us as early as possible but no 

later than 12pm the previous business day prior to the scheduled delivery day. 

 

Regular Monday Deliveries: 

 Routes 1A and 1G will deliver on Saturday December 21st. ALL orders must be received no later than 

12pm on Friday December 20th. 

 1B,1C, 1D, 1E, 1I, 1J and 1P There is no change in delivery or order placement for these routes. 

 Route 1F: Will deliver on Tuesday December 24th. All orders for this route must be received no later 

than Monday December 23rd.  

Regular Tuesday Deliveries:  

 Routes 2A, 2B, 2D, 2E, 2F, 2G and 2H will deliver on Monday December 23rd. All 

must be received no later than 12pm on Friday December 20th.    

 Routes 2C, 2J, 2K and 2M There is no change in delivery r order placement for these routes.  

Regular Wednesday Deliveries:  

 Routes 3A, 3B, 3E, 3F, and 3I will deliver on Tuesday December 24th.  All orders for this route must be 

received no later than Monday December 23rd.  

 Route 3C, 3D, 3G, 3H, 3J and 3K will deliver on Thursday December 26th.  All orders for these routes 

must be received no later than 12 pm on Tuesday December 24th.  

 *Route 3M* will be delivered on Friday December 27th. All orders for this route must be placed no 

later than 12pm on Thursday December 26th. 

Regular Thursday Deliveries: 

 Routes  4A, 4C, 4I, 4M and 4N will deliver on Friday December 27th.  All orders for these routes must 

be received no later than 12pm on Thursday December 26th.   

  Routes 4B, 4E, 4F, 4G 4H, 4J and 4K: No change to delivery day for these routes. However, all orders 

for these routes must be received no later than 12pm Tuesday December 24th.   

 Route 4L will be delivered on Tuesday December 24th.  All orders for this route must be received no 

later than Monday December 23rd. 

 Route 4D: Customers accustomed to getting deliveries on Thursdays can expect delivery on Friday 

December 27th. Customers accustomed to getting deliveries on Fridays can expect delivery on Saturday 

December 28th. All orders for these routes must be received no later than 12pm on Thursday 

December 26th.   

Regular Friday Deliveries: 

 Routes 5A, 5B, 5C, 5D, 5E, 5F, 5H, 5I, 5J, 5K and 5M.  No change to the delivery day or order-

placement day for these routes. 

 

Have a Very Merry Christmas All! 

 


